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As a longtime Chelan County resident, and a naturalist, I am horrified at the thought of any such development on
Badger Mountain. With the huge influx of people to our region in the past 25 years, and especially the last 5 years, it
should be of great concern and importance for the balance of life to leave places alone for wildlife. They are being
squeezed out of existence due to human greed and overpopulation. This planet is finite. To place human importance
above that of nature and wildlife is unconscionable. Wildlife needs wild places! Please do not let this development
happen. The Sage Grouse depend on this last stronghold for their very survival. Badger Mountain is NOT a place
that should be allowed to be scarred by human intrusion.
Sincerely,
Lori Aylesworth
9761 Mountain Home Road
Leavenworth, WA 98826
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